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From: Lilian Veitch 
Sent: 23 November 2022 11:22
To: Planning Policy
Subject: New Build Goodmores

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

I object to the current new build without the proper infrastructure. 
 
In Exmouth we already have problems with the sewage system on the Maer. 
 
Education is at a stretch. 
 
The medical service on a knife edge. 
 
More houses mean much more traffic. 
 
EXMOUTH  IS AT CAPACITY.    
 
NEW HOMES should be in NEW TOWNS with all the facilities they need provided. 


